Letter to the Editor
by Bernard C. Murdoch, Ph.D.

in the Georgia Psychologist, Winter 1999, page 47.

Dear Editor:

My active time with GPA was primarily from 1955 to 1970 (I served as GPA
President 1969-70 and later was President of the Licensing Board). | am relinquishing
my license after this year (at age 81).

As a psychotherapist for over 50 years (Ph.D. Duke, 1942) | have always believed
that the morality and spirituality factors, related but not limited to religion, are
extremely important in our work. Since the Bible is looked to by most people as the
most important source for criteria in this area | have been very concerned about the
manner in which it is misused (in my opinion). It follows that | was fascinated by the
Spring (1998) issue of the Georgia Psychologist and its issue of "Spirituality".

| have recently published a book entitled God and Positive Christianity, in which |
examine the Bible in a manner | have not seen or heard of before, and | believe it
would be worthwhile for Georgia Psychologists to have a copy. | am having a copy
sent to the GPA office and hope you will examine it.
Sincerely,

Bernard C. Murdoch, Ph.D.
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